
The Gazette 

 
 
ORDINANCES 
 

 
Notice is given that the following ordinance was adopted at the executive committee 
meeting of March 31, 2021: 
 
Ordonnance adoptée dans le contexte de la pandémie de la COVID-19 – Tarifs de 
stationnement sur rue (6) 
This ordinance, issued in light of the COVID-19 pandemic, was adopted under 
article 123 of the By-law concerning fees (fiscal 2021) (20-045), to make paid on-street 
parking in Ville-Marie borough free on Fridays from 6 p.m. to 9 p.m. and on weekends 
from April 2 to September 5, 2021. 
 
This ordinance comes into force on April 1, 2021, and is available for consultation during 
regular office hours at the Service du greffe, 155, rue Notre-Dame Est, as well as online 
at www.ville.montreal.qc.ca/reglements.  
 
Montréal, April 1, 2021 
 
Yves Saindon 
City Clerk 


